ADVERTISING CLUB of NEW YORK
23 Park Avenue

Lo

December
17th
19256

Dear Mr. Carter:

It is a pleasure to notify you of
your election to membership in our Club.

We cordially welcome you to the
fellowship of the Club and we want you
to take an active interest in it.

Bach week you will receive the Ad-
vertising Club News and frequent notices
of special affairs.

Next time you are in New York, send

word to me so that you can meet a few mem-
bers of our Sociability Committee.

Cordially,

Clifton ' D. Jackson:G setr

Mr. Amon G. Carter,
Wortham-Carter rublishing Co.,
Ft. Worth, Texas,



